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Eagle Springs Monthly News


	 In response to a Homeowner’s suggestion, we are 
compiling an end of the month 1-page news blast. The intention is 
to keep neighbors informed of activity in the neighborhood. Thank 
you for the suggestion! 


	 Our June 21st Board meeting was well attended by 10-15 Homeowners. It’s fantastic to 
see so many homeowners! The more the merrier!


	 The next Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 19th at 7:00 PM at the 
Clubhouse. Please plan on attending…we’d love to see you there!


	 Remember that assessment dues are due on July 1st. There are several ways to pay - 
just check the Sentry website for more information.


	 The Horseshoe Bend fence project is scheduled to begin on July 11th. An informational 
meeting was held on June 20th, homeowners were sent an email and informational letters were 
placed on the effected Homeowner’s doors on June 23rd. Any questions should be referred to 
Shelli Bartlett sbartlett@sentrymgt.com or by calling her at 208-323-1080 Ext 59508.


	 The pool is open from 8 AM - 10 PM. Please be alert to out of neighborhood people 
using our pool and don’t let them in without a card. Treat our neighborhood pool as if you own 
it, because you do. Thank you from all of us for valuing our property!


	 The pool will remain open, with heat, this year until Sunday, September 18th. Let’s hope 
that the weather holds out and we can continue using our beautiful facility! 


Mark Your Calendars 
Too Hot To Cook


Food Trucks Will Be In Our Neighborhood  

July 26th……….5-8 PM - The Rusty Dog                                          
August 11th……5-8 PM - KB Burritos 

August 25th……5-8 PM - The Rusty Dog 

	 Food Trucks will be at the Clubhouse Parking Lot


Come and enjoy some food and our neighbors!


Thank you to Tracy and Laurel for arranging these! A great idea!!!
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